
John Lennox 

From: Robert Hutton [admin@kartsport.org.nz]

Sent: Thursday, 28 February 2013 2:34 p.m.

To: 'Andrew Donohue'; 'Brent Melhop '; Colin Smith; Darryn McDonnell; 'John Lennox'; 'Lance Hickey '; Richard Moore

Subject: FW: E-Line # 68
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  Join us on Facebook 
  
#068  
28 February 2013  

 
Wynn's Raceway, Kaitoke, Upper Hutt, 29-31 March 2013 

Early Entries Close Tomorrow 1-3-13 

 

 
  

 
  
  
  



 
Minimum number per class required by Early Closing Date for your class 

to run. 
 

Late Entries Close 18-3-13 
  

CLICK HERE for Entry Form, Supplementary Rules and Information. 
 

CLICK HERE to enter On-Line  
  

CLICK HERE for event website. 
   

  

 
  

2013 Dates 

   1 Day EXPLORE & LEARN 
 

KartSport Auckland - 25 May 2013 
 

KartSport Taranaki - 14 July 2013 
 

KartSport Mt Wellington - 12 October 2013 
 

Come and learn the basics and knock tenths off your lap times.  

Ideal for competitors and crew in their first year of competition. 
 

For course details CLICK HERE 

2 Day HOT SHOTS 
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KartSport Wellington - 9/10 March 2013 (pre NZ Sprint Champs) BOOK NOW! 
 

KartSport Auckland - 27/28 July 2013 
 

KartSport Hamilton - 19/20 October 2013 
 

Get ready for Island and National Championship competition.  
 

For course details CLICK HERE 

CLICK HERE for ON-LINE bookings.  
or  

phone Gary Wilson, Head Coach 021-543-787.   

 Join the Academy on Facebook 
  

Following a successful trial at the recent V8SuperTourers round at Hampton Downs on 17 
February, KartSport New Zealand has concluded an agreement with V8ST to have a KartSport 
display at all V8ST events in 2013. These will be joint efforts between local Clubs and kart 
shops.  
 
Big thanks to Matt Wallace from Alpha Karts and members from KartSport Auckland 
for managing the stand at Hampton Downs (pic below).  

 

KartSport Displays  
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Linda Cox from Mainland Karting and personnel from KartSport Canterbury will be at the next 
V8ST round at Ruapuna on 10 March. 
  
Also thanks to Jody Vincent and the Sodikart team for putting on a display at the Galaxy of 
Cars held at Western Springs on 24 February. 
   

SAFETY -- I want to start my first E-Line contribution to you all as the National Steward by 
asking the people who rush to assist at the scene of an on track incident with the best of 
intentions, particularly where our younger drivers are involved, that they just pause for a second 
before they take action and avoid what may be a minor injury to the driver becoming a serious 
injury. lf the driver eg. cannot remove his/her helmet, undo the strap if you must but DO NOT 
REMOVE the helmet until the First Aid person is with you. Last year at one of our major events l 
witnessed ( a parent? ) pull a young driver out of his kart without first checking to see if the 
driver was injured. 

Please if you find yourself attending an incident just pause, take a deep breath, assess the 
situation and then render appropriate assistance. 

 

On Track  

with Colin Harris 

 
  
  

 
  
  
Want to advertise a product or 

service here?  
Hot link to your website 

or email. 
  

Contact Robert Hutton 
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